Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School

Dear parents/carers,

We are looking forward to welcoming your child into Reception in September 2022. This year we have had an
increase in the number of children wishing to attend our school and we are delighted to let you know that from
September we will have two Reception classes.

Both classes will work alongside each other and class-teachers will work together to plan and support the children
throughout the EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage). We are currently working out classes and timetables and we
will write to you soon to let you know who your child’s class-teacher will be.

In the mean-time we will be holding two New Parents Meetings. One on Tuesday 21 June at 9.15 a.m. and the
other on Wednesday 22" June at 3.30 p.m. to share information about school life and the daily routine. This will
be an opportunity for you to meet the teachers and ask any questions you may have about your child starting
school.

NB: Please note that you will only need to attend one of these meetings.
If you are unable to attend either of these meetings we will be able to send you a copy of the presentation.
IMPORTANT DATES:

MOVE UP MORNING — Tuesday 28" June This is for your child to come and spend a morning with their new
Reception class-teacher.

We are also planning to have some extra transition sessions for those children not currently attending our
Nursery. These will take place on a Thursday afternoon from 1.00pm — 2.55pm in our Nursery so they get a
chance to meet some of the children they will be with in September. Dates of these will be emailed out to you.

In addition to this we are going to arrange to visit the children in their current setting (if they attend one) so that
we can start to get to know them.

WEBSITE
Our website includes lots of information including uniform, policies, staff lists etc..

https://www.stmartins3-16.org/

In the meantime | have included our welcome pack. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact
us; | look forward to meeting you all and working with you.

With every best wish,

SN

Sue Lovecy - Your Head of School

ST MARTINS SCHOOL
Moors Bank
St Martins
SY107BD
01691 776500
reception@stmartins3-16.org
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